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The scheme for building the proposed road past Stonehenge, the 'western cutting', has
already been rejected. None of the original objections to the scheme have been addressed
by National Highways: the damage to an archaeological site of global importance remains
the same; alternatives to the route have not been assessed; there is not even a nod to the
Environment Act of 2021 and the necessity to reduce road traffic.

Please ensure that there is a re-examination of the Development Consent Order by an
independent panel before the application from National Highways comes before the
Minister.

Thank you

(Dr) Margaret Deith




